
 

To: Deputy Head of Disclosing Dpt.   

       EGX 

Kind greetings, and thereafter … 

 

Dear Sirs,  

Referring to the information debated in a newspaper today 

regarding the execution of the import agreements with Egypt Air Duty 

Free. 

 Kindly be informed that an agreement has been made with Cairo 

Airport Duty Free, while the agreement to be signed with Egypt Air Duty 

Free has already been completed and agreed between but still waiting for 

the signature of both parties. You will be noticed upon signature. 

 

Kindly accept, Your Excellency, the assurance of our highest consideration & utmost 

esteem. 

 

Accountant/ 'Ali Sa'd Ed Din 'Ali 

                    (signed) 

Deputy Head of Financial Sectors & IRO 
 


